
Board Retreat – Approved Minutes 
August 25, 2021, 9:00 a.m. 
Senior Center 
 

Ms. Sarah Thrall called the meeting to order at 9:05 a.m.  

I.  Superintendent’s Summer Updates  
 
Dr. Jordan Grossman updated the Board on the new hires for certified staff members 
as well as the status of building projects in the district and other work performed 
over the summer. 
 
II. Board of Education Self-Evaluation and Community Survey Results  
 
The Board reviewed the results of the BOE Self –Evaluation Survey as well as the 
results of the Community Survey results taken by certified staff, non-certified staff 
and parents. 
 
III. Strategic Plan 
 
The Board had a lengthy discussion on the draft of the Strategic Plan for 2021-2025. 
It was decided to continue the review of this plan at the September 1, 2021 Board 
Meeting. 
 
Following the Board Retreat, the Board toured all of the school buildings prior to 
school opening on Thursday.  A motion was made by Sarah Thrall and seconded by 
Rosemarie Weber after the building tours were completed to adjourn the meeting. 
This motion passed unanimously at 3:15 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Rosemarie Weber 
Board Secretary 
 
 


